Deped Regional Advisory No. 1 5 8 , S. 2022
October 6, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

2023 USA INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS CONFERENCE

Attached is a communication from Mrs. Kelly Brad, Member, Organizing
Committee, regarding the 2023 USA International Business Conference in January
2023.

Relative to this, all interested business experts are invited to join the said
activity.

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
therewith and the policy on off-campus activities stated in DepEd Order No. 66, s.
2017.

More information may be inquired from:

Mrs. Kelly Brad
email address: kellybradwi@gmail.com

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are
given the discretion to act on this matter.
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Greetings to you. We cordially invite you to participate in the 2023 US}WSﬁEﬁEI'B‘OSi ess
Conference which will be held in the month of January 2023.

The event is aimed at bringing together business experts from various parts of the world, to
discuss the challenges of today's business environment and recommend solutions to these
challenges. Delegates will have the opportunity to listen to and make presentations on several
topics relating to business growth and development.

The conference is sponsored by a group of American businessmen. The organizers and
sponsors will cover the cost of foreign delegates' round-trip air tickets to and from the United
States. Furthermore, foreign participants who will need a visa to attend the conference will be
provided assistance with visa processing with the American Embassy in their country.
Attendees are however responsible for their accommodation during the course of the event.

The official language for this summit is English. However, there will be provision for digital
wireless translation into several other major languages across the globe for the benefit of
foreign delegates.

If you are interested, kindly indicate in a return email for the registration process.

Thank you for your consideration. We sincerely hope that you will accept our invitation, and we
look forward to your participation.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs. Kelly Brad
Member Organizing Committee
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